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5 November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our curriculum for this term Reception will be visiting Weston Park on Thursday 5 December. 
This will give the children the opportunity to take part in an outdoor ‘Festive Fun’ Day. The children will 
take part in a carousel of activities in the morning including making natural Christmas decorations for 
the children to take home, completing a festive themed treasure hunt around the maze and have a 
festive themed team challenge for them to problem solve and enjoy as a group.  

In the afternoon we will take part in some festive forest school activities, the day ends with every child 
toasting a marshmallow ‘S’more’, the children will have time to reflect and will sing some Christmas 
songs around the campfire.   

All children will need to wear their school uniform, waterproof boots or wellies and a warm coat, as 
most of the learning will take place outside. Please ensure your child wears thick socks or two pairs of 
socks under their footwear so they stay warm. 
 
Our school cook will automatically provide a packed lunch for all children. Please complete a 
sandwich choice for your child on the attached form.   

We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of  £16.25 per child to cover the cost of the visit. 

Under the requirements of the Education Act 1996, we are asking parents to make a voluntary 
contribution to raise sufficient funds towards the visit.  There is no obligation to contribute, and no child 
will be excluded from the activity simply because parents are unwilling or unable to pay.  However, if 
insufficient voluntary contributions are raised, or the school cannot fund the visit from some other 
source, then it will be cancelled.   

If you are on low income, you may be entitled to funding to support your child’s education.   Please 
speak to the school office. 

Please return the attached slip and contribution by Friday 22 November 2024.                                                     

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne. BA (Hons) PGCE 

Executive Headteacher 
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VISIT TO WESTON PARK THURSDAY 5 DECEMBER 2024 
 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………… Class ……………………. 
 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £16.25 towards the cost of the visit 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Your child will be provided with a free packed lunch. Please select your sandwich option from below: 

 

 

 
 

Please tick 1 sandwich choice 
  
 

50/50 bread 
✓  

Ham  

Cheese   
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